
A New Beginning/Breaking News 
Board of Directors Message

Dear friends of the PCC, 

Welcome to our second 

newsletter!  

There is much to report to 

you since our last letter.  

 

 

We are pleased to announce 

that our new Executive 

director is Arlene Rutuelo. 

Arlene has extensive 

experience in nonprofit 

organizations, a commitment 

to our mission, has served on 

our Board, and participated 

in a variety of events over 

the years. She is a godly 

woman, gifted in all areas 

required to be an 

outstanding Executive 

Director. The Pregnancy 

Care Center is in 

exceptional hands as we 

head into a new season. 

Thank you to all the 

amazing candidates who 

applied for the position.

 
(Arlene with her daughter Danielle. 

Arlene has 3 children and 1 

grandchild) 
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Executive Director 
   

Arlene Rutuelo  
   

Greetings in the name of our 

Lord, Jesus Christ! 

I am very excited to step into 

this new role as Executive 

Director of the Pregnancy Care 

Center.  As of November 1st, I 

have submerged myself into the 

task of administrative 

excavation to unearth where we 

have been in the past and to 

prayerfully give us direction into 

our brand-new future! 

It’s been more than a little 

overwhelming, the support from 

the community and churches 

this far! Together with the 

Board of Directors, we will be 

marching forward with wisdom, 

courage, and boldness. 

I look forward to working with 

God’s people united in saving 

babies lives!  

I covet your prayers! 

Stay tuned and put your seat 

belts on! 

Arlene – Arlenepccny@aol.com 

 

 

“Before I formed you in the womb, 

I knew you” 

Jeremiah 1:5 



 
   

 

Words cannot express our 

gratitude to all our faithful 

supporters. We are humbled 

at your commitment to saving 

lives. We continue to seek 

God’s wisdom as we enter a 

new season. More than ever 

before, we need your prayers 

and support. The PCC Staff 

and Board of Directors are 

working tirelessly to build a 

solid foundation to meet the 

current and future needs.  

In the month of October, a 

group of Volunteers, Staff and 

Board Members participated 

in an intensive two-day Pro-

Life Training Retreat in 

Oneida New York, hosted by 

Julie Rosati, Director of Life 

Matters Training Center.  

 
(Final Day at the Life Matters Training, hosted 

by Julie Rosati, in Oneida, NY) 

 

We visited the New Hope 

Family Services Center in 

Syracuse, participated in 

Street Ministry in Downtown 

Syracuse, and joined a 40 

Days for Life rally in front of 

the Planned Parenthood in 

Syracuse, NY  

 
(First Day of Training at the New 

Hope Family Services Center in 

Syracuse, NY) 

 

 
(40 Days for Life Rally with Steve Karlen 

  in front of Planned Parenthood in 

Syracuse, NY) 

 

 
(Back to Basic Street Ministry 

Sharing and Praying for the needs of  

community.  Many accepted 

Jesus Christ for their Salvation) 

 

During the next few months, 

with new priorities in place, 

we will take the major steps 

needed to fully immerse the 

PCC in Staten Island, expand 

our network, and work with 

other agencies that align with 

the vision and goals of the 

PCC.  

Our goals going forward:   

 

 Expand our Outreach, 

helping men & women 

experiencing an 

unplanned pregnancy. 

 Increase our Pre 

Termination & Post 

Abortion Counselling 

Team 

 Improve our Social 

Media presence.  

 Provide Pro-Life 

Training for 

volunteers. 

 Provide Social Services 

that support families 

 Hire more staff 

members to oversee 

volunteers and training 

sessions 

 Provide an 

environment that 

nurtures and supports 

life.  

A New Location 
On the North Shore  

As we mentioned in our last 

newsletter, the PCC is 

currently and intentionally 

“homeless” as we prayerfully 



 
   

 

search for a new location. We 

are currently looking for a 

building in a location that best 

serves all of Staten Island. 

The vision for this facility is to 

focus on parenting, nutrition, 

and other life skill classes for 

our clients at a location that is 

easily accessible by car, bus, 

or train. We need office space 

that can handle a large 

volume of clients, a training 

center that provides 

instructional training for both 

volunteers and clients, and 

space for a “Baby Boutique” 

filled with baby clothes and 

supplies. 

This new space will grow 

with us as we expand our 

support staff and storage 

capacity so that we can 

continue to receive donations 

of diapers, formula, baby 

bottles, clothing, car seats, etc.  

If you are aware of a property 

that is available, contact us. 

718 667-4357; 

PregnancyCareCenterNY@gm

ail.com or 

Arlenepccny@gmail.com 

 

2022 Events & Vision 
We are looking forward a bright 

future in 2022. Stay tuned for 

more details about our yearly 

events: the Winer Rummage 

Sale, the Spring Gala, the May 

Golf Outing, and the Fall 

Walk/Run-for-Life,  

 
(Rummage Sale Volunteers, 2020) 

 

Our long-standing vision to 

secure an ultrasound 

equipped van that can 

provide free ultrasounds for 

mothers and fathers to see 

and hear their unborn child is 

still a goal. Ultrasounds have 

been instrumental in many 

decisions being made for life. 

 
(Our Major Goal for 2022— 

The Ultrasound Van) 
 

We are seeking God’s 

direction in acquiring this van 

and a certified licensed 

professional or nurse 

practitioner to provide this 

life changing service. The 

testimonies of how an 

ultrasound impacted moms to 

choose life for their babies is 

priceless.  

We covet your prayers for this 

vision to become a reality. 

2022 Donations 
We will be participating in 

#GivingTuesday on November 

30th so look for us on your 

favorite social feeds and 

spread the word! If you are an 

amazon.com user, we 

participate in the amazon 

smile program that donates a 

portion of your purchase to 

your choice of charities. 

All donations are tax 

deductible. You can make a 

one-time gift or set up regular 

monthly support on our 

secure site.  

You can go to our website – 

https://www.pccofny.org 

– and go to DONATE. 

If you prefer checks, please 

send them to: 

The Pregnancy Care Center of NY  

PO Box 141128 

Staten Island, NY 10314 
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 The Pregnancy Care Center of New York 

Staten Island, New York 

PregnancyCareCenterNY@gmail.com 

 

The Board of Directors 

Newsletter 

PO Box 141126 

Staten Island, NY 10314 

 
Please share this Newsletter 

with your church family 

 and friends 

 

 


